The Chancellor said that, in relation to the CAP,

the UK should try to ensure that in future Agricultural
Ministers were to be accompanied at crucial Agricultural
Council meetings either by Finance Ministers or by
Treasury officials. At present, Agricultural Ministers
had it too much their own way, without considering the
implications of their proposals for the non-agricultural
community,




